Zoning Committee Minutes

June 5th 6-7:15 pm

Members Present: Mayor Anthony Taylor, Brad Bunting, Billy Robinette, Richard Campbell, Mary Hoffman, Collin Waters

Guests: Joe Barnhart

Items to be brought before the committee by guests: Mr. Barnhart brought in pictures of a broken waterline and stated it was broken when we did the paving in front of his home. He is requesting the village pay for this. We looked at the pictures and discussed what should be done. The zoning committee spoke as a team after he left and determined the damages were not caused by the paving done by the village.

Old Business: none

New Business: Greg and Jeff Roe are getting letters for running all water lines through one meter.

They will also get a letter stating the old vet office is not to be used as apartments.

They will also get a letter stating the unit they have for storage is being used as an apartment complex.

Greg and Jeff Roe need to provide proof of permits as well as times and dates when they went through the zoning committee.

Brian Zetts, state solicitor, will revise our zoning book.

Dan Rutherford wants to build a garage at 625 Maple, which would be at the corner of School and Maple. This garage would face the north.

Motion to accept new business by Mayor Anthony Taylor

2nd: Collin Waters

Next Zoning Meeting to take place on August 7, 2023

Motion to adjourn by Mary Hoffman

2nd: Collin Waters